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THIRD STUDENT LEADERS’ FORUM

The Don Bosco-Philippines North Province, through its Commission on
Youth Ministry will conduct the Third Student Leaders’ Forum entitled, “3D-iMax
— A Call to Action” on February 18, 2011 at the Joy Center, Don Bosco Technical
Institute, Makati City.

The objectives of this event are to enable the participants to:

a.

b.
C.

d.

gain a deeper knowledge of the world through a scavenger’s mall
hunt;

participate in the workshops;

increase their awareness on the best leadership practices through
sharing of experiences; and

establish a network with other student leaders.

The student leaders from both public and private high schools in Metro
Manila are invited to attend.

For more information, contact Fr. Jose Favie Faldas, SDB, Head, Salesian
Commission on Youth Ministry, Don Bosco-Philippines North Province or the
Secretariat, Mailing P.O. Box 2420, MCPO, 1264 Makati City at telephone nos.:
(02) 893-8227 and (02) 893-8234 and fax no.: (02) 893-8918.
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